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Comments: The wild country of the Salmon River and remote areas of Idaho where the Stibnite Mining operation

is proposed does not need any more degradation. It is a truly wild and glorious place that should stay wild. The

proposed mining operations will send us in the wrong direction of protecting vital habitat and wild places.

Recreation opportunities provided by the South Fork of the Salmon are much more valuable than raw minerals

that may benefit a single company. Keep our rivers, and public lands free of toxins, roads, and developments and

please do not allow the Stibnite Mine to benefit few while causing harm to such a beautiful ecosystem.

 


